
 

3 October 2022 

 

Cancellation of Meeting 

 

Cabinet 

6:00pm on Thursday 13 October 2022 

 
 

There are no items of business for the Cabinet to the consider at the meeting 
scheduled for Thursday 13 October 2022 (the only originally scheduled item of 
business has been deferred to the 10 November 2022 meeting instead). 
 
Accordingly, the meeting has been cancelled. 


